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Position on Bill at 2015 Session
of Oregon Legislature:

 Support: HJM 4

Dear Committee:

The Oregon Progressive Party officially supports HJM 4, which consists of an
application under Article V of the U.S. Constitution for a constitutional convention
for the purpose of proposing amendments to United States Constitution
consistent with principles that corporations are not people and money is not
speech.

Please include this statement in the legislative record for this bill.

Thank you.
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